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NEXT MONTH OF JUNE IS SUPPOSED TO BE AN IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT BY THE PENTAGON
ABOUT UFOS. IT MAY BE PART OF A CONDITIONING PROGRAM. THEY NOW LIKE TO CALL THEM UAPS.

RECENTLY SUNDAY CBS'S 60 MINUTES HAD A POSITIVE TV SHOW ABOUT UFOS. IT PRESENTED A
STRONG POSSIBILITY OF THEIR EXISTENCE OF ADVANCED TECHNOLOGY FROM WHOM?

DAVID MACDONALD, DIRECTOR OF MUFON, ANNOUNCED THAT THE "MUFON OBSERVER CORPS" WILL
BE IN PLACE. THIS WILL APPLY TO EVERY MEMBER. IT WILL RECOGNIZE EVERYONE AS AN OBSERVER,
COMPLETE WITH SPOTTING CHARTS AND A REPORTING APP.

ANGEL HAIR HAS BEEN ASSOCIATED WITH SOME UFO SIGHTINGS. IT IS A WORLD-WIDE PHENOMENON,
WITH THE MOST REGULAR OCCURRENCES BEING IN NORTH AMERICA, NEW ZEALAND, AUSTRALIA, AND
WESTERN EUROPE.

IN ONE BIGFOOT CASE, SUCH A CREATURE WAS OBSERVED EXITING A LANDED UFO. IN ANOTHER, FOUR
SASQUATCHES APPEARED TO BE TRYING TO COVER A SMALL, LANDED DISC WITH PINE BRANCHES. THE
WITNESSES HAD VERIFIABLE CREDIBILITY.

FORMER SENATOR HARRY REID OF NEVADA ANNOUNCED THAT WE MAY VERY WELL HAVE FRAGMENTS
FROM A UFO CRASH AT ROSWELL THE FIRST UNITED KINGDOM CROP CIRCLE OF THE YEAR WAS
RECENTLY DISCOVERED.

TWO FELLOW RUFOS MEMBERS HAVE DISTANT COUSINS THAT WERE IN THE MILITARY. ONE IS A
RETIRED U.S. NAVY ADMIRAL, WHO WAS VERY POSSIBLY INVOLVED IN UFO RESEARCH AND THE OTHER
WAS OUR COUNTRY'S FIRST U.S. AIR FORCE SPACE COMMANDER. THE HEADQUARTERS BUILDING IS
NAMED AFTER HIM.
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